
                                                         
                                                                                                         Headteacher: Miss T Webley                                                

Springwell Park Primary School  
Menai Road · Bootle · L20 6PG 

Tel: 0151 288 6054 
admin@springwellpark.org.uk 

   

 

 
27th January 2025  

 
Donations 

 
Dear Parent/Carers,  

 
As you will be aware, school budgets are very stretched at the moment and we are in 
desperate need of some resources for a new learning space we are creating.  
 
If you have any of the following to donate to school, we would be really grateful; 

• Lego,  

• construction toys such eg building bricks/blocks  

• jigsaws 

• craft materials 

• Cars and a car mat   

• Water / sand equipment  

• Pop up tents 

• play dough/play dough cutters/play dough mats   

• chalk / chalk board  

• wooden train set 

• wooden food.  
 
 
If you have anything to donate, please send it into school for the attention of Mrs 
Molyneux/Mrs Patterson.  
 
Thanks so much for your support.  
 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Tracy  
 
 
 
 

 



 

 
 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 


